
 

 

 

 

 

JOIN US FOR THE 2017 MARY MIDDLETON  

SCHOLARSHIP PRESENTATION! 
Let's celebrate our youth!  Our May meeting will honor Cameron Thornberry, a 

senior at Dixie Heights High School who is the winner of the 2017 KCRWC Mary 

Middleton Scholarship winner.  In addition, teen author, Lauren Hudson, will speak 

about the books she has written about capitalism as well as her newest fiction 

mystery novel.  She will also speak about the awards she has received and the 

unique experiences she has had as a successful writer.  Her books will be available 

for purchase at the meeting. 
 

Please join us on May 22nd @ 11:30 A.M. for our meeting @ Oriental Wok!  When 

you register at the door, you will take a card to place at your seat corresponding 

to your lunch choice of either Lemon Chicken or Beef Broccoli. PLEASE R.S.V.P. via 

e-mail to: membership@kcrwc.org or Call Kim @ 859-240-2142.  Reservations 

must be made NO LATER THAN NOON on Wednesday, May 17th 
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Congratulations goes out to Mary Lou Blount for receiving the 2017 Mary Middleton Lifetime 

Achievement Award.  Mary Lou first became active with the Kenton County Republican Women's 

Club in the 1970's.  Through the years she has held committee chairmanships at the local level 

while being active with the Kentucky Federation of Republican Women.  During her tenure as our 

president, the KCRWC celebrated 50 years as a club.  When you see Mary Lou, congratulate her 

and thank her for her many years of service to the KCRWC and the Kenton County Republican 

Party.  Mary Lou, we are proud of you.  Also, please congratulate Mr. Scott Kimmich being named 

the recipient of the 2017 Clyde Middleton Lifetime Achievement Award. Both will be honored at 

the Kenton County Republican Party 2017 Spring Fling on May 11th at the Covington Radisson. 

Thank you to everyone who came out to our Third Annual Pancake Breakfast. Attendance was great, and it 

was our most successful Pancake Breakfast as a fundraiser to date! A special thank you to Billie McDaniel 

for her excellent planning and execution of such a successful event! 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



A Message from President Pam Dimmerman: 

To quote Anne Frank, “Everyone has inside of her a piece of good news.  The good news is that you don’t know how great 

you can be”.  When the National Federation of Women (NFRW) was founded in 1938, I cannot help but wonder if they 

knew how great our organization could be.  As a member of the NFRW, we should be proud to take part in one of the 

largest grassroots political organizations in the country.  We empower women from all backgrounds in the political 

process and provide a forum for women to serve as leaders in the political, government and civic arenas.  Our members 

in the KCRWC set a great example with their community outreach and activity in political campaigns. We have current 

members serving our government either as an elected official or as support staff. Whether you take on one of these public 

roles or quietly support the efforts of our club, you are the backbone of what it means to be a Republican Woman.  If it 

were not for each one of our members, our club could not share the “Good News”. God Bless you each and everyone! 

 

Pam Dimmerman 

KCRWC President – 2016 & 2017 

 

 

 

First Lady’s Circle Reception June 16, 2017 at Donamire Farm.   It is time to renew your 2017 memebership 

for $100.  Money raised will go toward candidates fundraising efforts and a special event annually for First 

Lady’s Circle members.  Please contact Pam Dimmerman for more information about the First Lady’s Circle! 
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The publisher reserves the right to edit content submitted and apologizes 
for any errors or omissions. 

We’re on the Web ... 
www.kcrwc.org 

 and click “Like” 

Kenton County Republican 
Women’s Club  

or 
@KCRepubWoman 

on  

SAVE THE DATES— 
More info can be found in this newsletter/in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter:  

 

 

05/22/17 KCRWC Mtg. @ the Oriental Wok, Buttermilk Pike. Registration begins at 11:30am. 

 

06/26/17  KCRWC Mtg. @ the Oriental Wok, Buttermilk Pike. Registration begins at 11:30am. 

 

07/24/17 KCRWC Annual Picnic @ Edgewood Senior Center.   The Summer Picnic will be here before we know it! It's 

one of our biggest fundraisers because of our live and silent auctions. If you have anything you would like to 

donate to the auctions, please contact Brittaney King at 859-242-2390 or brittaneyking@gmail.com. Thank you! 

 

  

REMEMBER TO TALLY YOUR CAMPAIGN HOURS: Please remember to tally 

your campaign volunteer hours! We know so many of you have worked countless hours during this election 

YEAR, but we really do need an actual count.  Look for forms at all of our meetings!  

 

 

Wear elephant items to each meeting to be 

entered in a drawing for a Lilly Pulitzer tumbler 

in November! 
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